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         15th February, 2006

Joint Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110002

Subject : Letter of Shri S.K. Mann, Administrative Officer, RML Hospital seeking clarification as to the credibility of medical certificates issued by Shri Dharam Singh Lakra of Chaudhary Ramdhan Lakra Memorial Hospital Hiran Kudna, Delhi – 110041

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(10)/2006-Ethics/24037 dated 3.2.2006 on the subject noted above, it is informed that Shri Dharam Chand Lakra is not registered with the Delhi Medical Council, hence, any medical certificate issued by him is not a valid document.

Dr. S.K. Khattri

Secretary

Copy to : Shri S.K. Mann, Administrative Officer, Dr. R.M.L. Hospital, New Delhi – With reference to letter No. 14-57/2003-RMLH(RR)60 dated 3.1.2006

